Judy C. Reyes

3426 Littleleaf Place
Laurel, Maryland 20724
October 26, 1994

Dear Mr. Davidson,

I really enjoyed your presentation on October 25, 1994 at
Silver Spring, Maryland. I am employed as an Investigator with the
Internal Revenue Service, Inspection, Washington, D.C. In ny
profession, I find myself extremely preoccupied with work twenty-
four hours a day. I knew that I was losing my "time" and had made
some changes in my life to correct that problem. Your presentation
gave me more incentive to continue on that direction. In addition,
you managed to give me more options/avenues to help me grow as a
person, spiritually and emotionally. Thanks again, sir.

I request that you would mail me a cassette recording on
"Breathing Space" to help me accomplish my goals.
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PS. I know you requested that we write a typewritten letter on our
letterhead. However, it is against the IRS Rules of Conduct to use
the IRS letterhead for personal use.



